To: ACTRA EXECUTIVE COUNCIL AND THE I.P.A. COMMITTEE

FROM: The E.I.C.A.A. Executive Board

On behalf of our membership, we would like to extend our support
to your [.P.A. negotiating team in their current talks with the CFTPA.

We understand that this is a crucial time in our industry and thank
ACTRA for their efforts in securing basic rights and working
conditions for our union actors. In reviewing the CFTPA’s proposals,
we feel that it is an attempt to roll back the clock on years of progress
to make our industry viable in the international view. This is not the
time to go backwards and we applaud ACTRA’s position in
preventing this from happening.

On behalf of the E.I_.C.@A,,
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Lance Eng
EICAA Chair
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